

BY EMAIL

T 416-481-1967 1-888-632-6273

F 416-440-7656 OEB.ca

June 30, 2023

Tim Hesselink
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Ontario
EPCOR Utilities Inc.
43 Stewart Road
Collingwood, ON, L9Y 3M7
Thesselink@epcor.com

Dear Mr. Hesselink:

Re: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership

Brockton Expansion Project

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0246

This letter acknowledges receipt on June 29, 2023 of **EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership's Brockton Expansion Project**. The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has assigned File Number **EB-2022-0246** to this matter. Please refer to this file number in all future correspondence to the OEB regarding this matter. All information related to this matter must be filed with the Registrar at registrar@oeb.ca.

The OEB is currently conducting a preliminary review of your application. Upon completion of this review the OEB will communicate the next steps in the process.

Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Ritchie Murray, at 416-544-5182 or Ritchie.Murray@oeb.ca.

Yours truly,

John Pickernell Manager, Applications Administration

c: Daniela O'Callaghan